April 22,2013

To

The Secretary

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,

Mumbai- 400 001.

Tel: 022-22721234,

Fax-2272 3121.

Scrip Code: 532907

Dear Sir,

A\.“&FS_I Engineering Services

IL&FS Engineering and Construction Company Limited

Registered Office

IL&FS Engineering House
6-3-1186/1 & 2, Begumpet
Hyderabad - 600 016

T +91-40-40409333 /23408100
F +91-40-40409444 / 23401107
W www.ilfsengg.com

The Manager

Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, 5™ Floor,

Bandra Kurla Complex,

Bandra(East), Mumbai-400 051.

Tel: 022 — 26598235, Fax-26598237/38

Scrip Code: IL&FSENGG

Sub: Receipt of LOI for Oil Pipeline Work at Port of Fujairah

This is to inform that IL&FS Engineering and Construction Company Limited has received a Letter
of Intent (LOI) from IPTF, Fujairah, FZC for oil pipeline work at Port of Fujairah for an amount of
Rs. 71.4 Crores (AED 49.25 Million). The project is on an Engineering, Procurement, and
Construction (EPC) basis, and the scope of work consists of laying 6 pipelines of diameters ranging
from 307 to 16” from the IPTF terminal at Fujairah to the Port of Fujairah for evacuation of white
oil and black oil products. The project completion time is twelve months from the commencement

date.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

for IL&FS Engineering and Construction Company Limited and reduced

G. Venkateswar Reddy
Company Secretary

Corporate Office: 4th Floor, Paras Down Town Centre, Golf Course Road, Sector 53, Gurgaon-122 002 T +91-124-4988700

F +91-124-4988750



